st 31, 1967

Dear Click,

Thank you for presenting N.W

Indians to the
WSSC girls group.

I overheard several of the girls say that your
presentation was the most interesting of the lectures.
I believe it became alive as you gave several real
incidents from the Indian point of view,

Hope we can get together again next year.

%&nﬂere]y,

Yo austens Bl

Loren W. McCracken

P,S. Thanks for getting things in
office too.




